
  
 

 
Mailing Address: 450 E. Alessandro Blvd • ATTN: REMSA • Riverside, CA 92508 

Phone: (951) 358-5029 • Fax: (951) 306-3784 • www.rivcoready.org/remsa 
 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2025-06/30a 
 
TO: Riverside County EMS System 

 
FROM: Reza Vaezazizi, MD, Medical Director  

Michael Moore, EMS Administrator  
 

SUBJECT: Clarification Policy #3308 Removed 
 

DATE: July 2, 2025 
 

 
 
Please see the following clarification regarding the removal of REMSA Policy #3308, effective July 1, 
2025 
 Any incident that undergoes the Emergency Medical Dispatch (EMD) process and is identified as 
requiring a BLS determinant code, remains eligible for transport by a BLS resource, provided no ALS level 
interventions have been performed.  Consistent with existing practice, if ALS care is initiated, the patient 
must be transported by an equivalent ALS level service.   
 
 
 

 
 

If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029. For urgent matters, 
contact the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342.  


